
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

EXTENDED DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS ON HILLS 
OF GOLD WIND FARM (SSD 9679) 

 
 

Monday 12 Febraury 2024 
 

The deadline for written submissions for the proposed Hills of Gold Wind Farm project was due 
at 5pm today.  
 
The Commission has become aware of some isolated examples of submissions made via the 
Commission’s Make a Submission website not being received by the Commission. If you have 
made a submission and were taken to a page on the Commission’s website saying ‘Thank you, 
we will review your submission shortly’ and/or received an emailed acknowledgement of receipt, 
please rest assured that we have your submission and it will be provided to the Panel. 
 
If you did not receive an email acknowledging receipt of your submission, it is possible we have 
not received it. In order to give those people an opportunity to resubmit their submission by 
email to submissions@ipcn.nsw.gov.au, the Commission has today extended the submission 
deadline to 5pm Thursday 15 February 2024.  
 
The easiest way to confirm your submission has been received is to check your inbox (and to be 
certain, your spam folder) for a confirmation email from ipcn@ipcn.nsw.gov.au entitled ‘Hills of 
Gold Wind Farm – Make a Submission form submitted’. 
 
The Commission will still publish all submissions received before 5pm on Monday 12 February 
2024 by 5pm on Tuesday 13 February 2024.  
 
If you wish to resubmit your submission, please do so by direct email to us at 
submissions@ipcn.nsw.gov.au by 5pm on Thursday 15 February 2024. 
 
The Commission apologises for the technical issues with its website. The issue is under active 
investigation and measures are being put in place to ensure that duly made submissions on all 
matters are received by the Commission. 
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